Lovells Township Historical Society

Join Us for Our Last Hot Stove Night of the Season

WHERE: Lovells Village Café-Downtown Lovells
WHEN: March 26, 2015
TIME: 6pm till 9pm’ish

Steven Sendek is a very interesting and knowledgeable speaker of things close to our hearts
here in Northern Michigan... you won’t want to miss this one!

Steve Sendek will be with us on
the 26™ of March for the Hot
Stove Night. We will be talking
about the influence the
expanding wolf population may
have on hunting, hunting dogs,
' people, and pets in the UP. _
Steve has some up close and personal experiences to share, and your opinions, adventures and
tales are also welcome. There are many opinions and positions regarding the presence and
impact of wolfs. The official policy is somewhat uncertain and seems to be heavily dependent

on popular opinion.

Please join us!

See if this forum can offer some information to help sort out the situation.



